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  Women and Video Game Modding Bridget
Whelan,Matthew Wilhelm Kapell,2020-01-24 The world
of video games has long revolved around a subset
of its player base: straight, white males aged
18-25. Highly gendered marketing in the late 1990s
and early 2000s widened the gap between this
perceived base and the actual diverse group who
buy video games. Despite reports from the
Entertainment Software Association that nearly
half of gamers identify as female, many developers
continue to produce content reflecting this
imaginary audience. Many female gamers are in turn
modifying the games. Modders alter the appearance
of characters, rewrite scenes and epilogues,
enhance or add love scenes and create fairy tale
happy endings. This is a collection of new essays
on the phenomenon of women and modding, focusing
on such titles as Skyrim, Dragon Age, Mass Effect
and The Sims. Topics include the relationship
between modders and developers, the history of
modding, and the relationship between modding and
disability, race, sexuality and gender identity.
  Modding Minecraft Sarah Guthals,Stephen R.
Foster,Lindsey D. Handley,2015-09-21 My kid can
mod Minecraft? Oh my! There’s no doubt about it:
Minecraft has taken the world by storm. If your
resident Minecraft fanatic is ready to take their
experience to a new level of play, introduce them
to modding! Modding allows Minecraft players to
modify the game through code—giving them the
ability to add a variety of gameplay changes,
ranging from new blocks and items to new
mechanisms to craft. It’s pretty much a Minecraft
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enthusiast’s dream brought to life! In Modding
Minecraft, your child will be introduced to three
fun and easy-to-complete projects that teach them
the coding skills to make the most of their love
of Minecraft. Walking young readers through
projects that outline how to create games in
Minecraft for single or multiple players, this
friendly and accessible guide takes the
intimidation out of coding and instills confidence
in children as young as seven as they complete
cool coding projects to mod their favorite game.
Full-color, eye-popping graphics and a short page
count hold their attention while the goal-based
format keeps them focused on the task at hand.
Before you know it, your kid will be writing their
own mods and having even more fun with Minecraft.
Kids can complete the projects on their own or
alongside an adult Introduces getting started with
a single-player, single-level game Moves readers
on to multi-level game playing Finishes with a
multi-level, multi-player game based on the
classic “capture the flag” game With simple and
clear instruction that your child can understand,
Modding Minecraft is the perfect place for your
kid to dig deep and open up a whole new world in
their creative play.
  Minecraft Modding For Kids For Dummies Sarah
Guthals,Stephen R. Foster,Lindsey D.
Handley,2015-07-13 Join more than 100 million
players in the online world of Minecraft Are you a
Minecraft fanatic looking to mod your games? Hours
of fun await! Minecraft Modding For Kids For
Dummies teaches you how to mod in easy-to-do
parts. Offering loads of helpful explanations and
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cool projects along the way, this friendly guide
will have you advancing levels, keeping score,
respawning players, building portals, creating an
archery range—and much more—faster than you can
say redstone! There's no denying that modding is
cool. After all, it allows you to alter your
Minecraft gaming world to constantly keep things
new and fun. While it isn't incredibly difficult
to learn to mod, it does take some practice.
Luckily, Minecraft Modding For Kids For Dummies is
here to help you build basic coding skills to make
modding your games as easy as 1-2-3! The book is
in full color and lies flat so you can look while
you play Includes lifetime access to LearnToMod
software with 3 months free access to a private
Minecraft server Features larger print to make the
text feel less daunting Offers next steps you can
take if you want to learn even more about modding
and coding If you're one of the millions of kids
who play Minecraft every day, this hands-on guide
gets you up and running fast with modding your
favorite game!
  A Concise Introduction to Logic Patrick J.
Hurley,Lori Watson,2019
  Closing the Gap Between ASIC & Custom David
Chinnery,Kurt Keutzer,2002-06-30 This book
carefully details design tools and techniques for
high-performance ASIC design. Using these
techniques, the performance of ASIC designs can be
improved by two to three times. Important topics
include: Improving performance through
microarchitecture; Timing-driven floorplanning;
Controlling and exploiting clock skew; High
performance latch-based design in an ASIC
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methodology; Automatically identifying and
synthesizing complex logic gates; Automated cell
sizing to increase performance and reduce power;
Controlling process variation.These techniques are
illustrated by designs running two to three times
the speed of typical ASICs in the same process
generation.
  Players Unleashed! Tanja Sihvonen,2011 A
compelling examination of the the practice and
implications of modding as they apply to the
bestelling computer game The Sims.
  Field-Programmable Logic and Applications Will
Moore,Wayne Luk,1995-08-21 This volume constitutes
the proceedings of the Fifth International
Workshop on Field-Programmable Logic and Its
Applications, FPL '95, held in Oxford, UK in
August/September 1995. The volume presents 46 full
revised papers carefully selected by the program
committee from a large number and wide range of
submissions. The papers document the progress
achieved since the predecessor conference (see
LNCS 849). They are organized in sections on
architectures, platforms, tools, arithmetic and
signal processing, embedded systems and other
applications, and reconfigurable design and
models.
  Digital Logic Design- A Complete Overciew Code
Xtracts,2023-06-11 Digital Logic Design- A
Complete Overciew for Engineering, BCA abd BSC
Computer Courses; BCA Semester, Engineering
Semester, BSC Computer Semester
  Puzzle Baron's Logic Puzzles Puzzle
Baron,2010-08-03 Get your brain working with 200
grid-based logic puzzles from the Puzzle Baron!



6

Filled with complex and fun brain teasers that
range in difficulty, this book will put your mind
into overdrive with hours of brain-challenging
fun. Using the given backstory and list of clues,
readers use pure logic to deduce the correct
answer for each fiendishly tricky puzzle in Puzzle
Baron's Logic Puzzles. Bring out your competitive
side and check your stats against the average
completion time, the record completion time, and
the percentage of people who finish the puzzle.
Check your work against the answer key and see how
logical you really are! Perfect for adults or
children, Puzzle Baron's Logic Puzzles is the
ultimate challenge for those who love piecing
clues and facts together. The brain is a wonderful
thing to tease!
  Custom-Specific Integrated Circuits
Hurst,1985-03-27 In the semiconductor industry,
cutting basic design time of microelectronics is
by far the most cost-effective measure for keeping
production budgets in line. Custom-Specific
Integrated Circuits thoroughly considers the
various methods available to reduce the design
time of a microelectronic circuit to fit a
specialized requirement! This important work
explores the principles of both bipolar and MOS
technologies, and provides in-depth coverage of
the many avenues which enable system designers to
incorporate specific needs into an integrated-
circuit form. Comprehensive and up-to-date, this
reference compares and contrasts all the
techniques of custom an semicustom design and
fabrication, including programmable arrays,
masterslice arrays, cell libraries, and full
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custom ... examines the principles of placement
and routing of regular structures ... presents
convenient chapter summaries for quick review of
essential material ... and offers physics
fundamentals for basic understanding while
concentrating on practical system design. Ideal
for both the practicing engineer and graduate-
level engineering student, this outstanding book
gives electrical, electronic, design, computer,
mechanical, and control engineers, as well as
electrical, electronic, and computer science
engineering students, the contemporary, hands-on
coverage needed to master Custom-Specific
Integrated Circuits. Book jacket.
  Digital Signal Processing with Field
Programmable Gate Arrays Uwe Meyer-
Baese,2007-09-28 A practical and fascinating book
on a topic at the forefront of communications
technology. Field-Programmable Gate Arrays (FPGAs)
are on the verge of revolutionizing digital signal
processing. Novel FPGA families are replacing
ASICs and PDSPs for front-end digital signal
processing algorithms at an accelerating rate. The
efficient implementation of these algorithms is
the main goal of this book. It starts with an
overview of today's FPGA technology, devices, and
tools for designing state-of-the-art DSP systems.
Each of the book’s chapter contains exercises. The
VERILOG source code and a glossary are given in
the appendices.
  Logic Without All of the Logic Bradley
Wakefield,2019-07-15
  Digital Logic Techniques John Stonham,2017-11-22
The third edition of Digital Logic Techniques
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provides a clear and comprehensive treatment of
the representation of data, operations on data,
combinational logic design, sequential logic,
computer architecture, and practical digital
circuits. A wealth of exercises and worked
examples in each chapter give students valuable
experience in applying the concepts and techniques
discussed.Beginning with an objective comparison
between analogue and digital representation of
data, the author presents the Boolean algebra
framework for digital electronics, develops
combinational logic design from first principles,
and presents cellular logic as an alternative
structure more relevant than canonical forms to
VLSI implementation. He then addresses sequential
logic design and develops a strategy for designing
finite state machines, giving students a solid
foundation for more advanced studies in automata
theory.The second half of the book focuses on the
digital system as an entity. Here the author
examines the implementation of logic systems in
programmable hardware, outlines the specification
of a system, explores arithmetic processors, and
elucidates fault diagnosis. The final chapter
examines the electrical properties of logic
components, compares the different logic families,
and highlights the problems that can arise in
constructing practical hardware systems.
  Customization Essentials for MicroStrategy Web
SDK MicroStrategy University,2013-09-01 The
MicroStrategy Web SDK Customization Essentials
course teaches basic customizations of
MicroStrategy Web™ using the MicroStrategy SDK.
Topics covered include MicroStrategy Web
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architecture, the MicroStrategy Web Customization
Editor, Web beans, essential configuration files,
and the MicroStrategy Developer Library.
  Administration: Configuration and Security
MicroStrategy University,2013-09-01 The
MicroStrategy Administration: Configuration and
Security course provides an overview of the
administrative tasks involved in configuring and
securing a MicroStrategy environment and all the
administration tasks a MicroStrategy administrator
usually performs. The students will learn about
topics such as connectivity, security,
authentication, in-memory storage, clustering, and
MicroStrategy Health Center. Students will also
learn about the tuning and the basics of managing
Intelligence Server memory usage.
  Foundations of Computer Technology Alexander
John Anderson,2020-10-25 Foundations of Computer
Technology is an easily accessible introduction to
the architecture of computers and peripherals.
This textbook clearly and completely explains
modern computer systems through an approach that
integrates components, systems, software, and
design. It provides a succinct, systematic, and
readable guide to computers, providing a
springboard for students to pursue more detailed
technology subjects. This volume focuses on
hardware elements within a computer system and the
impact of software on its architecture. It
discusses practical aspects of computer
organization (structure, behavior, and design)
delivering the necessary fundamentals for
electrical engineering and computer science
students. The book not only lists a wide range of
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terms, but also explains the basic operations of
components within a system, aided by many detailed
illustrations. Material on modern technologies is
combined with a historical perspective, delivering
a range of articles on hardware, architecture and
software, programming methodologies, and the
nature of operating systems. It also includes a
unified treatment on the entire computing
spectrum, ranging from microcomputers to
supercomputers. Each section features learning
objectives and chapter outlines. Small glossary
entries define technical terms and each chapter
ends with an alphabetical list of key terms for
reference and review. Review questions also appear
at the end of each chapter and project questions
inspire readers to research beyond the text.
Short, annotated bibliographies direct students to
additional useful reading.
  Pro BizTalk 2009 George Dunphy,Harold
Campos,Stephen Kaufman,Peter Kelcey,Sergei
Moukhnitski,David Peterson,2009-10-13 A compendium
of best practices and implementation wisdom, Pro
BizTalk 2009 is a revision of the highly-
successful and best-selling Pro BizTalk 2006. The
book has been fully updated to cover developments
in BizTalk 2009. You'll find chapters on topics
such as developing WCF-compliant adapters using
the WCF LOB adapter SDK, connecting BizTalk to IBM
mainframe line-of-business applications and data
using the Host Integration Server adapter, and
riding the Enterprise Service Bus. All other
chapters in the book have been updated to reflect
developments in BizTalk 2009. Pro BizTalk 2009 is
based upon real feedback from BizTalk developers.
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It is written by recognized experts George Dunphy
and Sergei Moukhnitski, backed by a team of top-
notch co-authors. The book is a labor of love in
which the authors share their experiences and
expertise to teach you the art of creating a
BizTalk solution using the right tools from the
BizTalk 2009 toolbox. Fully updated to cover
developments in BizTalk 2009 Focuses on the art of
creating a BizTalk solution by helping readers
choose the right tool from the BizTalk toolbox for
the task at hand Based upon the real–life
experience of authors with many years of practice
implementing BizTalk solutions for large
enterprises
  Pro BizTalk 2006 George Dunphy,Ahmed
Metwally,2008-09-20 Written by a Microsoft
Certified Systems Engineer and a Certified
Solutions Developer Based on the needs of the
BizTalk developer community Includes examples of
real-world implementations
  Effective Video Coding for Multimedia
Applications Sudhakar Radhakrishnan,2011-04-26
Information has become one of the most valuable
assets in the modern era. Within the last 5-10
years, the demand for multimedia applications has
increased enormously. Like many other recent
developments, the materialization of image and
video encoding is due to the contribution from
major areas like good network access, good amount
of fast processors e.t.c. Many standardization
procedures were carrried out for the development
of image and video coding. The advancement of
computer storage technology continues at a rapid
pace as a means of reducing storage requirements
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of an image and video as most situation warrants.
Thus, the science of digital video
compression/coding has emerged. This storage
capacity seems to be more impressive when it is
realized that the intent is to deliver very high
quality video to the end user with as few visible
artifacts as possible. Current methods of video
compression such as Moving Pictures Experts Group
(MPEG) standard provide good performance in terms
of retaining video quality while reducing the
storage requirements. Many books are available for
video coding fundamentals.This book is the
research outcome of various Researchers and
Professors who have contributed a might in this
field. This book suits researchers doing their
research in the area of video coding.The
understanding of fundamentals of video coding is
essential for the reader before reading this book.
The book revolves around three different
challenges namely (i) Coding strategies (coding
efficiency and computational complexity), (ii)
Video compression and (iii) Error resilience. The
complete efficient video system depends upon
source coding, proper inter and intra frame
coding, emerging newer transform, quantization
techniques and proper error concealment.The book
gives the solution of all the challenges and is
available in different sections.
  The Electrical Engineering Handbook - Six Volume
Set Richard C. Dorf,2018-12-14 In two editions
spanning more than a decade, The Electrical
Engineering Handbook stands as the definitive
reference to the multidisciplinary field of
electrical engineering. Our knowledge continues to
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grow, and so does the Handbook. For the third
edition, it has grown into a set of six books
carefully focused on specialized areas or fields
of study. Each one represents a concise yet
definitive collection of key concepts, models, and
equations in its respective domain, thoughtfully
gathered for convenient access. Combined, they
constitute the most comprehensive, authoritative
resource available. Circuits, Signals, and Speech
and Image Processing presents all of the basic
information related to electric circuits and
components, analysis of circuits, the use of the
Laplace transform, as well as signal, speech, and
image processing using filters and algorithms. It
also examines emerging areas such as text to
speech synthesis, real-time processing, and
embedded signal processing. Electronics, Power
Electronics, Optoelectronics, Microwaves,
Electromagnetics, and Radar delves into the fields
of electronics, integrated circuits, power
electronics, optoelectronics, electromagnetics,
light waves, and radar, supplying all of the basic
information required for a deep understanding of
each area. It also devotes a section to electrical
effects and devices and explores the emerging
fields of microlithography and power electronics.
Sensors, Nanoscience, Biomedical Engineering, and
Instruments provides thorough coverage of sensors,
materials and nanoscience, instruments and
measurements, and biomedical systems and devices,
including all of the basic information required to
thoroughly understand each area. It explores the
emerging fields of sensors, nanotechnologies, and
biological effects. Broadcasting and Optical
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Communication Technology explores communications,
information theory, and devices, covering all of
the basic information needed for a thorough
understanding of these areas. It also examines the
emerging areas of adaptive estimation and optical
communication. Computers, Software Engineering,
and Digital Devices examines digital and logical
devices, displays, testing, software, and
computers, presenting the fundamental concepts
needed to ensure a thorough understanding of each
field. It treats the emerging fields of
programmable logic, hardware description
languages, and parallel computing in detail.
Systems, Controls, Embedded Systems, Energy, and
Machines explores in detail the fields of energy
devices, machines, and systems as well as control
systems. It provides all of the fundamental
concepts needed for thorough, in-depth
understanding of each area and devotes special
attention to the emerging area of embedded
systems. Encompassing the work of the world's
foremost experts in their respective specialties,
The Electrical Engineering Handbook, Third Edition
remains the most convenient, reliable source of
information available. This edition features the
latest developments, the broadest scope of
coverage, and new material on nanotechnologies,
fuel cells, embedded systems, and biometrics. The
engineering community has relied on the Handbook
for more than twelve years, and it will continue
to be a platform to launch the next wave of
advancements. The Handbook's latest incarnation
features a protective slipcase, which helps you
stay organized without overwhelming your



15

bookshelf. It is an attractive addition to any
collection, and will help keep each volume of the
Handbook as fresh as your latest research.
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